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From: Paul Paul < >
Sent: 24 July 2023 19:52
To: Richmond Local Plan
Subject: Re development of new housing / flats off Adelaide Road and The Cedars - strongly 

against

Good Evening 
 
This plan has only just come to my attention, which I find amazing when 
the council has spent a fortune on brochures delivered to everyones' 
address re new "wall art" on Broad Street. The residents directly 
impacted by this have had no correspondence from the council. 
 
I strongly disapprove of such a new development. 
 
The development area behind The Cedars and off Adelaide Rd has obviously 
been in cahoots for many years as the council has allowed the railway to 
chop a huge number of trees down - including at least a dozen silver 
birches.  
 
This is meant to be a conservation area and additional building squashed 
into that area will be an eyesore.  
It will also be a nightmare for people living in the Cedars. 
Any construction would also result in flats  

 
It will also mean we have to endure years of construction work and 
dust/noise  
 
Many times I have heard that the railway needs that land to store parts 
when they do work for the surrounding stations so it was imperative. A 
new bike-store again was added. This also seems to be the part of the 
planning dance whereby you add bit by bit until you change it's purpose. 
 
If this does go through I certainly will not vote for the Lib-Dem 
council again. 
 
Again I strongly disapprove of such a new development. 
 
The council seem to have a wish to sqeeaze as much into any small space 
as possible thus changing the whole reason most of us moved to 
Teddington in the first place. In my case nearly forty years ago. 
 
Regards 
Paul 
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